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I am in favor of this bill.  Having suffered a number of miscarriages, I do not think 
my personal medical history should be reported to any government agency.  It would 
be a violation of my privacy. Additionally, in the current political climate, it would 
put many women suffering miscarriage or having complications from a medication 
abortion, at risk of their privacy being violated and possible subsequent prosecution if
they are visiting from another state without abortion protections.


